
361-855-4494 
FAX 361-855-2239

Teller-Line 
361-853-2255 (CALL)

Toll Free 1-800-465-4494
www.txbcu.com

February 2021

Lobby:
Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri
9:00 am - 5:00 pm
Wednesday
10:00 am - 5:00 pm
Saturday 
Lobby Closed

Drive Thru:
Monday - Friday
9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday
9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Hours of Operation

3131 Holly Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

(Corner of Holly and Kostoryz)

We Have
2 Convenient 

Locations 
To Serve You

2140 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78416

(One block from the intersection of Gollihar 

Road and Crosstown Expressway) 

TXBCU 
     69th ANNUAL MEETING
Texas Bridge Credit Union’s 69th Annual Meeting will take place 

virtually via Zoom on Monday, March 29, 2021 at 7:00PM.  
Our Annual Meeting offers financial performance updates, 

Board of Director elections and the opportunity to 
answer questions from our membership.

 
This meeting is a members-only event and pre-registration is 

required to participate in the Annual Meeting. Members can pre-
register until 3:00PM on Monday, March 29 2021.

 
Additional Information and Frequently Asked Questions 

regarding our 69th Annual Meeting can be found at 
www.txbcu.com/About Us/Annual Meeting.

 
$1,000 in cash and gift card prizes will be raffled to members 

who participate in this year’s Annual Meeting!



Texas Bridge Credit Union’s mobile banking app has many 
convenient features. TXBCU is committed to bringing our 
Membership new, safe and convenient ways to bank. 
Remote Card – Using the Mobile App you can deactivate, 
reactivate, or report your debit card lost or stolen. 
Simple, safe and secure! 

Remote Deposit Capture – Make your check deposits 
electronically using our Mobile Banking app on your smart 
phone or device.

IPay – Pay your bills using the mobile app.

Two-Factor Authentication – Additional safeguard to main-
tain the security and integrity of your financial information. 

Download  and enjoy these electronic features available to you.

Save yourself time and have this year’s IRS tax refund 
directly deposited into your Texas Bridge Credit Union 

account. Also, you can receive potential future stimulus 
payments more quickly by establishing your 

TXBCU account information with the IRS.  

Direct deposit processes faster and is more secure 
than having a physical check mailed to your home. 

All you need is our routing number (314978404) and 
your account number to have your tax refund 

deposited into your account quickly and securely!

Get Your IRS Tax Refund & Stimulus Payments 
Faster with Direct Deposit!

IRA Contributions for 2020 can be 
made until April 15, 2021 
An Individual Retirement Account (IRA) is a great tool to help you 
plan for your retirement. Depending on the type of IRA you select 
and other factors, contributions may be tax deductible and can 
grow tax deferred or tax free.
 
The IRA contribution limit is $6,000 in 2020. For those 50 and older, 
there is also a catch-up provision that allows you to contribute 
even more to your IRA. The provision adds $1,000 to the basic IRA 
contribution limit, which means that the maximum contribution for 
taxpayers 50 and older is $7,000 for 2020.

Choose between either an IRA Savings Account or IRA Certificate. 
An IRA Savings Account requires a minimum deposit of $500 with 
dividends paid quarterly on the average daily balance.
 
IRA Certificates require a minimum deposit of $1,000 and are offered 
for terms of 12, 18, 24, and 36 months.
 
Contact our Member Services Department at 361-855-4494 about 
making an IRA contribution, rollover, direct transfer or distribution.

TXBCU Scholarship Program  
Texas Bridge Credit Union (TXBCU) is proud to 

have partnered with the Joe A. Gonzalez (JAG) Education 
is Our Freedom Scholarship program.

TXBCU members and their dependents can apply 
for financial scholarships to be distributed to those entering 

college (HS Senior), currently attending a community college, 
4-year college or university or a program leading toward a GED, 

vocational or technical degree for the 2021-2022 school year.

The 2021-2022 scholarship program application 
can be downloaded at www.txbcu.com or picked up 

at our Gollihar or Holly office. 

All submissions are due by 6:00PM on Friday, April 16, 2021.


